WGSR RADIO
DRAWER 869 - MILLEN. GEORGIA 30442

PHONE: 912-982-4142

March 3, 1978

Mr. Kelly Andrews
7016 Montaul Drive
Richmond, Virginia 23225

Dear Mr, Andrews:

Thank you for your report, dated February 2ist, 1978,
with a log of reception, of the WGSR regular monthly
Freguency Measurement broadcast.

Your log matches ours, and we gladly verify your report.

Congratulations on the all 4 - 1570 Georgia stations.
That does sound like quite a rarity.

Also, thanks for the Richmond information, You may be
interested in knowing that in recent months, we have
receivedreports from "Manhattan", New York City that is,
Wichita, Kanaas, Tylertown, Mississippi, and now yours
from Richmond, Thanks to all of you, all members of the
NRC.

If you should ever be in this part of the country, feel

free to come by and see us.
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